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Mr Mark Griffiths 

Headteacher 

ST. MARGARET’S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX  

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Telephone: 0151 260 5522 

Fax: 0151 287 2891 

 
With God, all things are possible. 

12th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Nursery Last Day of Term 

 

Our last day of term for Nursery is Thursday 21st December 2023.  Morning nursery will 

finish at the normal time of 11.30am and afternoon nursery will finish at the normal time of 

3.30pm. 

 

We will reopen on Monday 8th January 2024 at the normal start times of 8.30am for morning 

nursery and 12.30pm for afternoon nursery. 

 

The rest of the school (reception – Year 6) finish on Friday 22nd December 2023 at 1.15pm.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

                                     

Mr M Griffiths 

Headteacher 
 


